From: <nw6residentsgroup@gmail.com>

Sent:09 June 2020 16:53To:Marfleet, Patrick; Planning

**Subject:** Planning Application 2020/0928/P

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

## Dear Mr Marfleet

We noticed that SHP has submitted the Francis Gardner Apartments 'Response to Objections' report.

In view of this lengthy response, can you inform us please what your time frame is to match the normal deadlines?

Can you advise us please when the committee date has been set for.

Kind regards

--

NW6 Residents Group Flat 4 Smyrna Mansions, Smyrna Rd, London NW6 4LU T +44 (0) 207 624 5156

Email <u>nw6residentsgroup@gmail.com</u>